
 
July 26

th
, 2010 

 

 

SUBJECT: TIMCO-TCB/Request for additional info - TELTRONIC, S.A.U - FCC ID: 

WTP-400RFU 

 

REFERENCE:  JOB 550AUT10 

 

To who it may concern, 

 

I’m requesting that the test report be superseded because of a clerical error that allowed 

the wrong modulation limiting plots to be included. 

 

Regards, 

 

Mario de Aranzeta 

Test Engineer/ Lab Supervisor 

Timco Engineering Inc. 

 

 

 


